From:

**Sent:** 06 January 2021 19:40

To: Planning

**Subject:** Camden Council letter - Jan 21 - asked for ref number - TC 07/01/2021

Attachments: Camden Council letter - Jan 21.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

**[EXTERNAL EMAIL]** Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear All,

I trust you are keeping well.

Please find attached a letter to the Planning Department outlining my mother's opposition to extensions being made in the Quickswood Estate in Primrose Hill

Please do not hesitate to get in touch with me if you have any questions at all.

Best wishes.

Clem